Application 2015/2534/P

Dear Sirs

| can see this extension directly from my apartment at 5 Lambolle Road. There has been little
attempt to improve the awful extension that has been built.

| have previously submitted my objections and wish to add the following:

1. The extension is far too high and appears to be almost as high as the retrospective application
that was previously refused permission.

2. It is too deep, and too wide and shows minimal improvement on the the application that was
refused.

3. It is ugly and does not blend in with the architecture of our area. Frankly, it is an 'eyesore’.

4. You have strict guidelines for extensions of this kind which are designed to protect the amenity
of the area. This application breaches many of these guidelines and is therefore unacceptable.

| object very strongly and request that permission be refused.
Marion Sossen

Flat 9

5 Lambolle Road

London NW3 4HS

Sent from my iPad



